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This version of the draft changes the name of the fund and adds that the contractual
rights of health care providers and claimants extend to all assets of the fund.  This
addition was made to address the response to my drafter’s note regarding contractual
rights in the fund.  I have spoken with Mark Adams regarding this change.
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